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Welcome to the first Project Bulletin of 2020 
We hope that you had an enjoyable Christmas break and would like to take 
this opportunity to wish you a happy and healthy 2020. As well as welcoming 
a new year, we also welcome a new Public Liaison Officer to the project, 
Georgie Davies. Georgie has worked for Griffiths for a number of years and 
will be the point of contact for anyone affected by our works.  You can 
contact Georgie between the hours of 0830 and 1730 Monday to Friday via 
telephone on *0330 0412 183. Alternatively, you can email Georgie at georgie.davies@alungriffiths.co.uk 

Project Progress 
Over the next few months we will continue with our planned programme of excavation and drainage works 
and will commence surfacing, paving and kerb installation in Phases 1,2 & 3. All works are subject to weather 
conditions. We are currently on programme to complete the project at the end of May 2020.  

Temporary Road Closure  
We have a temporary road closure planned on Sandy Lane joining onto Newport Road commencing at 
09.00am on Monday 13th January 2020. The temporary road closure will be place for approximately 8 weeks 
and will enable us to safely complete service ducting, drainage, paving and reconstruction works to the 
carriageway. The temporary road closure will be in place on a 24 hour basis and diversion routes will be clearly 
signposted. We have included a copy of the diversion routes on the reverse of this bulletin.  
We ask that you take the temporary road closure into consideration when planning any journeys.   

Community Drop-in sessions  
We will be continuing to hold fortnightly Community 
Drop-in sessions through January and February at 
Caldicot Library.  
At the Drop-in’s our Project Team will be available to 
answer any questions or concerns you may have 
relating to our works. The next 4 drop-in sessions 
dates and times are as follows: 

            Tuesday 14th January 10am – 12pm 
Wednesday 29th   January 10am – 12pm 
Wednesday 12th February 10am – 12pm 
Wednesday 26th February 10am – 12pm 

Our Good Causes Committee 
If you are a local charity or organisation looking for assistance with a 
community initiative that would benefit local people or a community 
group fundraising for a local good cause, our Good Causes Committee 
may be able to assist you. For further information please contact our Public Liaison Officer Georgie Davies 
(contact details below). 

Project Website and Twitter 
You can find further information, project news and updates relating to the Caldicot Cross Destination Space 
project on our community website www.community.alungriffiths.co.uk and on our twitter feed @alungriffiths_ 

 

 


